
 

The Foundation for Westwood Education Needs Volunteers! 

For 29 years, the Foundation for Westwood Education has hosted Westwood’s Annual 
Spelling Bee and funded hundreds of programs enabling Westwood students to meet 
and learn from inspiring professional authors, artists and musicians.  The District and 
its teachers have relied upon our grants to launch innovative programs like J-Term and 
other programs in the critical areas of science, engineering, and literacy.  We regularly 
sponsor the purchase of cutting-edge learning materials, as well as musical 
performances, mindfulness and wellness workshops, and parenting seminars.  

Not only do we rely on financial support from the community, we rely upon our 
volunteer Board of Directors to continue providing these educational and cultural 
enrichment programs for Westwood Residents. 

If you are interested in joining our mission as a member of our Board of Directors, 
please contact Courtney Krupinsky at courtneyk@foundationforwestwoodeducation.org. 

To learn more about our organization or to contribute financially to our mission, please 
visit our website at www.foundationforwestwoodeducation.org. 


